
Dahill Rd at 17th Ave and 42nd St 
Intersection Improvements 

Background 

• Council Member David Greenfield requested pedestrian 

safety improvement   

• Signals Division approved new traffic signals in January 

2015 

• Vision Zero Priority Area 

 

Location 

• Three part intersection with only one part signalized, and 

uncontrolled crosswalk with no pedestrian signal 

• Two  blocks away from F train Ditmas Ave subway station 

• Four schools located within one block 

 

Improvements 

• Install additional traffic signal  to include 17th Ave and 

42nd Street with signalized traffic operation 

• Install additional pedestrian signals (P5) 

• Add three new controlled crosswalks 

• Add  pedestrian ramps at four corners 

• Remove existing stop signs 

 

Benefits 

• Improve vehicular access   

• Safer, shorter pedestrian crossing 

• Reduces speeding / calms traffic 

• Better organizes traffic 

Before: 42nd St and 17th Ave 


